
 

 
 

Monthly Business Meeting - Summary of Minutes 
(Detailed minutes, recorded by the clerk, are located in the Secretary’s Office) 

 

The Monthly Business Meeting was held on April 9, 2014. (1) Bro. Steve reported that the 
youth trip to Jefferson Street Baptist Center was well received and enjoyed by all who 
participated. The Directory has been received and is being distributed to members. The 
Western Recorder publication and newsletter will be sent out to members beginning in June. 
Super Attendance Sunday and the Easter Cantata by the Adult Choir is planned for April 
13th. He also reported that they had about 120 children participating in the annual Easter Egg 
Hunt held before tonight's Business Meeting. No new business. 
 

Documented by: Kaylene Poff 
 

 


